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There’s something Brewing at The Ministry
Mrs. Gerrish’s Rear Window

Written by:  Joe Hobbs

Musical Director:  Kit Morgan

Performed by Ross Harvey and Kate McNab
Produced by The Ministry of Entertainment
Bristol-based Ministry of Entertainment is returning to Bedminster for two weeks this Christmas with their new show  Mrs. Gerrish’s Rear Window by Joe Hobbs and directed  by Lynda Rooke.  They’ll have us on the edge of our seats and rocking in the aisles at The Brewery, North Street, from November 30th to December 11th.

The indomitable and waspish Mrs. Gerrish (Kate McNab) may have met her match in the guise of the creepy Dr. Winkle.  Or perhaps her best friend Muriel will help her?  Possibly PC Dixon might save her?  (All played by Ross Harvey.)  Expect a mixture of British Film Noire and Carry On!  All mixed with ingenious theatricality and marvellous songs of the era.  Where else would you see an artist’s impression of Mrs. G. in the style of Picasso and a striptease in reverse whilst listening to a magnificent rendition of  “Black Coffee”?
All their shows are laced with true stories and The Ministry would love to include your amusing stories of brushes with the law to include in their programme for this year’s production.

Stories can be emailed to info@ministryofentertainment.co.uk or posted to MoE, c/o The Tobacco Factory, North Street, Bedminster, Bristol.

The Ministry of Entertainment is well known for its hugely popular wartime trilogy of Doodlebugs and Bogeymen, Yes We Have No Bananas, and Keep Smiling Through, all set in and around Bristol.  Next came Mrs. Gerrish’s Guesthouse, set in Weston Super Mare, Mrs. Gerrish’s Christmas Stockings which also starred their chum, Fred Wedlock who sadly passed away this year and Goodbye Mrs. Chips.  Mrs. Gerrish’s Rear Window  will continue touring throughout 2011.

Formed eleven years ago by four ex Bristol Old Vic Company members,  The Ministry has been touring continuously ever since and boasts a continual creative core team par excellence, namely writer Joe Hobbs and Musical Director, Kit Morgan.  
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